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Caitlin Schafer - MHRB-2019-0011

From: <r.schmitt@aol.com>

To: <ackerj@co.mendocino.ca.us>
Date: 11/26/2019 6:05 PM

Subject: MHRB-2019-0011

Hi Ms. Acker

My wife and | own 45020 Ukiah St. We are pleased to see that the Savings Bank is taking on the repairs to
the sidewalk and access fronting their building. We are in support of the proposed improvements. However,
we would like to see if the review and approval of the proposed repairs includes some sort of safe transition
to the street parking on the south side of the building. The elevation difference between street elevation to
height of sidewalk is cumbersome and perhaps dangerous for ADA access and use. This is an issue for
Ukiah St all the way west to Ford St. at the Post Office intersection with some areas of unimproved walkway
causing pedestrians to walk in the roadway to access the Post office. The area in front of our property and
the property to east of us is an improved redwood walkway, to the west of us is Kudzu like vines and dirt
path.

Thank you,
Robert Schmitt and Mackenzie Skye

45020 Ukiah St.
707-239-8447
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